
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 4:58 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-16

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
bill hanlon

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Priestly Demolition

-- Address --

-- Comments --
What is the direct impact on me being a seasonal owner ?
If passed, I would expect a long, gradual implementation.
At this time, everyone is struggling & cannot withstand a utility increase.
People, like myself, will not be able to afford a 10% & potentially have to forfeit their properties.




